
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

I am requesting funding for the Rural Health Renaissance: Redefining Healthcare 

Accessibility and Quality in Uniontown, Alabama project in fiscal year 2026. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is Rural Health Medical Program, Inc., located at 101 

Park Place Selma, AL 36701. The funding would be used to renovate the Uniontown 

Health Center in Uniontown, Alabama. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 

funds because the renovation will address critical gaps in medical infrastructure by 

upgrading clinical equipment, labs, X-ray capabilities, and IT systems, and by enhancing 

the parking facilities at the center. This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the 

purposes authorized in Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development 

Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, 

and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

    Terri Sewell 

                      Member of Congress (AL-07) 
 

 

 


